
James Smith -NRC RM PRM-73-10 

From: "Allen, John MA03" <John.Allen@icfconsulting.com> 
To: 'jas4@nrc.gov' <jas4@nrc.gov> 
Date: Mon, Oct 11, 1999 4:16 PM 
Subject: NRC RM PRM-73-10 

Dear sir: I would like to request an extension of time to file comments on 
NRC Rulemaking PRM-73-10. I am Chairman of the Hazardous Materials 
Transportation Committee of the Transportation Research Board and I have 
received a number of phone calls concerning the tight filing date for such 
an important rulemaking. Please let me know if this comment is sufficient or 
do I need to submit a written comment to this effect. Thank you.  

John Allen 
ICFITRB HM Committee 
617-348-2418
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